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Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ 



announcements 

Looking for more information?  If you’d like to learn more about        
something you heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming 
events or the ministries at Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk   
located in the Connection Area or visit our website at www.crossroadsefc.com. 

WE’RE SO GLAD YOU’RE HERE!  Thanks for joining us today!  We don’t want 
to miss the opportunity of connecting with you.  So, whether you are visiting for 
the first time or are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill out the Blue 
Connection Card in the seat pocket in front of you.  Please return it to the seat  
pocket  or  leave it on your seat. 

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place 
your gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center 
exit.                                                                                             

Welcome 

We wanted you to know that… 
- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk. 

- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the                           

   Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).   

- Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.  

Spring Clean-up at Crossroads: 

You have an opportunity to serve on May 6th at 8am –12 noon 
   
Projects:  
   Clean windows inside and outside    Paint bead board in Nursery  
   Wipe down walls                                   Grind out stumps in yard  
   Caulk office windows           Landscape work  
   Plus various misc. projects 

A sign up sheet will be available soon. 
 
The rain date for outside projects only: May 13th, time: 8-noon.   

 Blended & Blessed Simulcast: If you are in a remarriage or blended family, 
you will not want to miss this Family Life simulcast event hosted here at  
Crossroads on Saturday, April 29th, from 9:30 AM to 5:30 PM.  Stop by the table in 
the lobby for details.   

Serve opportunity 

love week 2017 

Love Week 2017, our all-church service outreach to our communities, will be from        
Sunday, July 9th, to Sunday, July 16th.  Please take a moment to circle these dates in 
your calendar now and make plans to participate.  Our goal is that every person, 
both young and old, would actively participate in one church organized project 
AND look for a way to serve in their own neighborhood!  More information about 
Love Week is coming soon!  NO CONTACT...NO IMPACT! 

 The Newcomer’s Luncheon on April 23rd has been postponed due to unforeseen  
reasons.  A new date will be announced in the weeks to come but please be  
informed that the April 23rd date has been cancelled.  The follow-up Target 
Group: Connecting on the Journey has also been postponed.  As the dates are  
rescheduled, we’ll keep you informed.  Thank you. 

 There is an open position for a part-time Receptionist/Administrative Assistant 
on our Crossroads staff.  This is a great opportunity to join a Christ-centered                    
environment on a daily basis and put your skills to work for the advancement of 
the Kingdom.  A job description is available at the Welcome/Information Kiosk.  
Résumés can be submitted on or before April 18 to cseitz@crossroads-efc.org.  

 The tentative date to break ground on our Here We Grow project is Monday, April 
17th!  We’ll have a brief prayer time at 7am that morning to commit this process 
to the Lord.  Join us on your way in to work or school or leaving your third shift 
job!  

 Did you know that for the last several years Crossroads has been in partnership 
with the Marshall County Neighborhood Center to help fight hunger right here in 
local communities?  You can help us fight hunger here in Marshall County by  
picking up a few extra items at the grocery store and dropping them off at the 
“Fight Hunger” display located at the west end of Connection Area.  April’s food 
pantry donation items are canned meat (tuna, chicken or salmon).  

 We are having our next Parent-Child Dedication service on April 30th.  If you are  
interested in participating please contact the church office or Chris Garner.  Please 
plan on attending a class being offered on April 23rd during 2nd service if you are        
interested.   
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